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Join award-winning science writer Seymour Simon in this picture book introduction to
weather! This nonfiction picture book is an excellent choice to share during homeschooling, in
particular for children ages 6 to 8. It’s a fun way to learn to read and as a supplement for activity
books for children.Ever wonder what makes the wind blow? Or where clouds come from, or
rain? And what about the warmth of a summer day?Every day we experience weather, but why
do we experience the weather the way we do?With clear, simple text and stunning full-color
photographs, readers will learn all about the way weather works in this informative picture book!
Perfect for young scientists’ school reports, this book supports the Common Core State
Standards.Check out these other Seymour Simon books about Weather:Global
WarmingHurricanesLightningStormsTornadoesWildfires

"Seymour Simon has the uncanny knack of making complex scientific concepts understandable
and interesting. Children will be drawn into every aspect of this fine book."-- "Boston
Globe""Readers of all ages should be intrigued by this boldly crafted lesson."-- "The Horn
Book"From the Back CoverEver wonder what makes the wind blow? Or where clouds come
from, or rain? Every day you experience weather, but why do you experience the weather you
do? Explore weather, a subject that changes every day, with award-winning science writer
Seymour Simon.About the AuthorSeymour Simon has been called “the dean of the [children’s
science book] field” by the New York Times. He has written more than 300 books for young
readers and has received the American Association for the Advancement of Science/Subaru
Lifetime Achievement Award for his lasting contribution to children’s science literature, the
Science Books & Films Key Award for Excellence in Science Books, the Empire State Award for
excellence in literature for young people, and the Educational Paperback Association Jeremiah
Ludington Award. He and his wife, Liz, live in Columbia County in Upstate New York. You can
visit him online at www.seymoursimon.com, where students can post on the “Seymour Science
Blog” and educators can download a free four-page teacher guide to accompany this book,
putting it in context with Common Core objectives. Join the growing legion of @seymoursimon
fans on Twitter!Read more
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Serious shopper, “This is a good basic book on weather. This is a good basic book on weather. I
thought it might be more advanced than it is, but this is a good start for young students
interested in meteorology or for anyone looking for basic information.”

Jennifer L. Hartung, “Good info, but maybe too much for littles.. Great info but maybe a little too
detailed for younger children, even as a read aloud.”

Dani , “Seymour Simon is a must in teaching. Any Seymour Simon book is FILLED with
teaching points. This book is perfect for the classroom.”

carol peschio, “Four Stars. for my grandchildren”

Ashley Ford Moore, “Great Nonfiction for Children. I love the books by Seymour Simon. As a
teacher I am always looking for nonfiction books that are not too difficult for elementary school
children. The books always have accurate information and colorful photographs. My students
ask for these books daily.  I highly recommend these to other teachers and parents.”

Joannie Rios, “Nice. Very informative and interesting facts”

rjennings, “Excellent. Just what you would expect from this well-respected science writer for
children. Plenty of information for anyone through 6th or 7th grade, but not too hard for a read
aloud for younger kids.”

Theresia Staudinger, “Sehr informativ. Das Buch ist im Englischunterricht und für die
Vorbereitung sehr gut geeignet. Sehr informativ und einfach zu verstehen. Sehr empfehlenswert.”

The book by Seymour Simon has a rating of  5 out of 4.6. 53 people have provided feedback.
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